
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

ALTAR FLOWERS have been placed by Marilyn Heintz in 
memory of her beloved father, Fred Heintz Sr. 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL will be held at Bethel the week of 
July 17 in the evenings, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  This year the theme is 
SPARK STUDIO, using our creative talents to glorify God. 
Register by calling 412-486-5777. Flyers can be picked up in the 
narthex to give out to your friends and neighbors. 
 
LWML will host an Ice Cream Social on the closing day of VBS, 
FRIDAY, JULY 21. Money will be collected to go to LWML 
mission work.  
 
PRAYER WARRIORS will meet at Bethel on WEDNESDAY, 
JULY 5 at 6:30 p.m. We all can be warriors, plan to come and talk 
to our Lord. You are not expected to pray out loud unless you 
want to.                                 
 
JULY CALENDAR can be found in your email or picked up in the 
narthex. 
 
                    

                                
                               

                                      
                         Especially on JULY 23 

 

 

BETHEL LUTHERAN CHURCH 

301 Scott Ave., Glenshaw, PA 15116 412-486-5777 

 Worship 9:00 am 

BethelLutheranGlenshaw@gmail.com 

 
 

ZION EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN CHURCH 

237 37th Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15201 412-621-2720  

Worship 11: 30 am 

 
 

Pastor 

Reverend Donn E. Woolweber 

747-232-4911 or pastor_bethel_zion@yahoo.com 

 

 

Organist 

Bethel – David Forsyth and Greg Wehner 

Zion – Ruth Molkenthin-Miller 



 

  

 


